
Century Elementary Home and School Partnership  

Title 1 Compact Agreement Grades K - 4 
Preparing today’s learners for tomorrow’s challenges 

A Team Approach for Learning 
Dear Parent, 

 Century Elementary School’s Title 1 program is classified as “Schoolwide”.  This means that any 

student can receive Title 1 assistance from a certified teacher or para whenever the classroom teacher 

assesses that such a service would be beneficial to the student’s academic growth and achievement. Your 

child may never require Title 1 services this year. Your child may benefit from Title 1 services for a short 

period of time or the entire school year, dependent upon how he/she progresses.  Teachers are continually 

monitoring and assessing student progress. It is our goal to assist students in reaching a high bar of success.  

Century School parents’ responsibility in this compact: 
We will support our child’s academic progress by 

• Checking backpacks daily for classroom informational sheets/homework assignments. 

• Monitoring homework completion (signing when needed) and assuring adequate rest / nutrition / 

attendance. 

• Informing appropriate school personnel of any health / academic concerns our child may have. 

• Assisting our child in wise decision making regarding his/her extra-curricular and outside school 

activities. 

• Supporting our child through attendance at conferences and classroom events as well as assisting 

with academics and offering volunteer services when possible. 

Century School students’ responsibility in this compact: 

• Read outside of the school setting to increase vocabulary, fluency, comprehension, and knowledge. 

• Complete assignments and ask for help when it is needed.  Persevere even when it is difficult. 

• Learn basic facts to increase math comprehension. 

• Show parents/guardian any school/classroom written communication given. 

• Come to school rested and prepared for class each day. 

Century School’s responsibility in this compact: 

• In-service for faculty will be provided during staff development concerning our role in, and the 

importance of, encouraging parent involvement. 

• The annual Title 1 meeting will be held in the fall in conjunction with the Century School Open House. 

• The Parent & Family Engagement Policy will be evaluated in an attempt to gain more parental 

contact time with children pertaining to school activities. 

• A parent survey will be sent for feedback about school improvement and classroom programing. 

• Family Involvement events will be evaluated to determine the impact that the activity has upon 

student learning. 

• The Title 1 Compact will be evaluated with the goal of assuring that each stakeholder’s 

responsibilities remain relevant.  

Century School teachers’ responsibility in this compact: 
We will clearly express to parents the classrooms’ academic expectations, grading procedures, and 

opportunities for involvement in your child’s education via the following: 

• Classroom newsletters, web sites, Remind App, Google Classroom, Seesaw, or Class Dojo 

• Parent/teacher conferences (biannual) for progress reports and compact discussion 

• Phone communication when applicable (Staff phone numbers are posted on the district web site.) 

• Trimester report cards 

• Minnesota state assessment requirements and access to results                   8/2020 


